
Invitation to Bid
The Town of Andover is seeking Winter Sand Bids

Please send bids to:Andover Town Office – Winter Sand953 Weston – Andover RoadAndover, Vermont  05143
Please submit bids for 1,200 yards of winter sand.  A price both FOB your pit and delivered.  The sand must be available for our trucks to haul starting September 15, 2016.  Sand must meet town quality specifications and satisfaction.
Bids will be received until September 12, 2016 at 3:00 p.m. and will be opened at the Selectboard Meeting on September 12, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. at the Andover Town Office.
For more information please call Kevin Baker at 875-3247.
The Town of Andover reserves the right to reject any and all bids.
Dated at Andover this 15th day of August, 2016.Jeanette H. Haight, Clerk


